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August 13, 2013

Stewardship Commissioner

Land Use Secretariat

9th floor, Centre West Building

10035 -~ 108 Street Edmonton, AB T5J 3E1

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Variance Application for Lower Athabasca Regional Plan (LARP)

AltaLink is submitting the attached variance application for LARP to allow AltaLink to build its 1117L
transmission line, parallel to its existing 789L transmission line, through the Clyde Lake Provincial
Recreational Area as defined under LARP.

Your immediate attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this application please contact the undersigned at
(403) 267-6144 or Sean Heffernan, Senior Right-of-Way Planner at (403) 267-8017.

Yours truly,

Keith Turriff
Manager, Projects
(403) 267-6144 (ph)
(403) 267-6186 (f)
keith.turriff@altalink.ca

cc: Blair Reilly
Crystal Damer
Wayne Holland
Jeff Reynolds
Aniko Parnell
Bryan Oborne



